

Y6 Leavers' Hoodies

Thursday 7th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is hard to believe that we are coming to the final term of primary school for our Year Six children. Although the end of the year still seems a long way off, we have already started to think about some celebrations for this very special time.

Each year, children in Year Six have the opportunity to purchase a leavers' hoodie with all their classmate's names on. The children can then wear these instead of school jumpers, if they wish once they have arrived.

Like in previous years, the school have subsidised the cost of the hoodies so they will cost **£18.00** per child. They are available in the following sizes but please note the sizes come up small: 9-11 years, 13 years, adult small, adult medium, adult large.

If you would like your child to have a hoodie, then please pay via the MyChildAtSchool App by **Monday 29th April**. Please go to 'Products' and pick the size you require for your child. Please message the name you would like printed via the app messaging system. To support with sizing, we will have a selection of sizes available for children to try on in the first week back. We are happy for children to choose their own nickname but if a name is not appropriate then we will change it to their first name. Please note, that if you choose to have your child's name on the hoodie it will appear in small letters on all the hoodies.

Many Thanks,

The Y6 Team

